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Please do not forget to continue to support seniors outside of your loved ones, please 
continue to email SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org with your encouragement or if 
you think of other ways you can make a difference. Think through those opportunities 
whether at Luther Manor or somewhere else, just act on them and you will make a huge 
difference and you will get as much out of it as the seniors will! 
 

Campus Updates 
● With the rise in cases and even some of the higher profile individuals contracting 

COVID-19 (you may have heard of Christian Yelich), we continue to look for 
ways to be proactive and wise in our actions. We have tentatively set another 
day for a COVID Vaccination day the second week in August in conjunction with 
the Department of Health. Our hopes are to stay ahead of the spike in new 
COVID-19 cases and do our share by making the vaccine available to all 
previously hesitant residents, staff and the community at large.  
 
Appointments will be required and all precautions will be taken before, during and 
after the process. Interested for your loved one or even yourself, let us know. 
 
With the updated recommendations for mask wearing indoors, we do ask that 
effective immediately all visitors start wearing masks in apartments as well as 
common areas. This applies even if you are vaccinated and visiting with a 
vaccinated resident.  
 
Independent living residents are being highly encouraged to wear masks in all 
public areas for this same reason. Thank you in advance for your cooperation! 
 

● We are so excited to partner with the Pink Umbrella Theater Co. to continue 
hosting their practices and dress rehearsals outdoors. Our Terrace residents 
have been treated to their practices all year and today they were invited to attend 
the big dress rehearsal! Take a look at their website to get a feel for their 
incredible mission to promote and provide theater that is accessible and inclusive 
with people who identify with a physical, intellectual or emotional disability. You 
can reserve seats for free for their current production on July 31st.     

 
https://www.pinkumbrellatheater.org/ 
 
This current project called “SHINE!” is a story of six people coming out of COVID 
and emerging back into the community. Unsure and unsteady, they find their way 
together in this newly devised non-verbal piece. James Fletcher, writer and 
director, and Molly Kiefer, movement director, take you on a 45 minute sensory 



 

immersive journey through sights and sounds of community, connection and 
creation. BRAVO!!!!!  
 

  
 

 
 

 
 



 

● Our vets club was able to meet with residents from across the campus for the 
first time since COVID started! Dave Meyer, one of our Terrace Residents, has 
led our group with pride for our Country and proud of his fellow vets for years.  
 

 
a 

 
 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


